05 March 2023

Senate Committee on Housing and Development

Re: Senate Bill 1013

Dear Chair Senator Jama, Vice-Chair Senator Anderson, and members of the Committee;

I am in favor of Senate Bill 1013.

Allowing individual counties to have oversight on whether recreational vehicles used as rental housing
may end up far better than state regulations, particularly if the state prohibits them. One can hope

anyway.

I urge the Committee to pass this bill.

Sincerely,
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Richard Wisner




